FACE PARENT NEWSLETTER

June 3, 2024

IMPORTANT DATES

June 6

- FACEstival
- Last day of High School Classes

June 7

Pedagogical Day

June 10

 Governing Board Meeting at 6:30 p.m.

June 14

- Kindergarten Outing to Mont-Royal
- Secondary 5 Graduation at 4:30 p.m.

June 17, 18 and 19

• Camp Jouvence for Grade 5 students

June 17

 Grade 6 outing to Super Aqua Club

June 18

- Kindergarten to Grade 3 Concert at 1:00 p.m.
- Grade 6 Graduation and Dance

June 19

 Secondary 5 Prom at l'Ambroisie, Espace Canal.

June 20

Last Day of Classes for Elementary Students

OUR FACE MOMENTS



Elsa Kuerti from 5E was recently awarded the Student of the Month award at the English Montreal School Board. Our entire school is very proud of her!

At only 10 years old, Elsa is not only an accomplished artist on her violin but a great role model and mentor to her peers. Playing at a collegial level, Elsa participates in the FACE Symphony Orchestra, which rehearses weekly, after school, for two and a half hours. However, in order to support her peers and help the elementary school string orchestras, she gives an hour of her time each week during lunch to support and lead the Junior Orchestra and another hour after school to lead the Intermediate Orchestra. A testament to her ability, this winter, Elsa was one of the four FACE elementary students featured in Vivaldi's concerto, which was performed at Place Des Arts to celebrate the 25th anniversary of FACE's

Symphony Orchestra

INFORMATION FROM THE ADMINISTRATION

- A reminder that the last day of regular classes for all High School Students is this
 Thursday, June 6th. Our exam session starts on June 10th. An email with further
 instructions about our exam session will be sent to all High School parents and
 quardians this week.
- 2. Our Anti-Bullying and Anti-Violence Plan is uploaded on our website.
- 3. Please note that all students should have returned their library books to the library. If books were not returned or lost, you will be charged to cover the price of the book.
- 4. By June 28th, all returning parents and guardians will receive information to help prepare for our return in August. This information will be also posted our school website.

Change of Address over the Summer

If you are moving this summer, please remember to inform our school secretary about your change of address. You can contact Ms. Alshomali by email dalshomali@emsb.qc.ca. or by phone at 514-350-8899 ext. 1897.

Health Forms for 2024-2025

If you have not returned your child's health form for 2024-2025, please do so as soon as possible. We have attached the health forms to this email and you return it either to **your child's teacher or by email at face@emsb.gc.ca**

If you need a paper copy, please contact Ms. Alshomali at 514-350-8899 ext. 1897

Term 3 Report Cards

Term 3 Report Cards will be available to parents on Mozaik as of June 27th. Students in Secondary 4 and 5 are reminded to create their account to consult their academic record for their final results that will be available as of July 8th. For more information, please visit:

https://az184419.vo.msecnd.net/emsb/face/documents/2022-2023/ang2023-let-eleve-et-parents-dossier-eleve-en-ligne_rev-vjl_vf_rev-jl-ng.pd

Governing Board Meeting on June 10, 2024

Our next governing board meeting has been scheduled for June 10 at 6:30 p.m. Members from the public who wish to attend can email our chairperson at jessica.lipes@videotron.ca for more information.

Have a great week!

J Harriet

Jennifer Harriet

EMSB Principal FACE School

FACE School

Veula Tsagareulis Voula Tsagaroulis

EMSB Vice-Principal